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Freedom of Information Request, Oxford City Council — Reference: FOI2024/01201

Further to our acknowledgement, we can confirm that Oxford City Council can advise as follows in
response to your Freedom of Information Request received on 25 October:

Request

1. The average length of time households spent in temporary accommodation (including b&bs and
hotels) after making a homelessness application to the council (NB: The average time for
households whose temporary accommodation finished within these time periods so won't include
recently made applications within time period.)

a). between April 1st 2023 and March 31st 2024

149 days.

b). between April 1st 2024 and September 30th 2024

180 days.

The average length of time households with children spent in temporary accommodation (including
b&b and hotels) after making a homelessness application to the council:

a). between April 1st 2023 and March 31st 2024

186 days.

b). between April 1st 2024 and September 30th 2024

196 days.

If you disagree with any part of the response to your request, you are entitled to ask the Council for
an internal review of the decision(s) made. You may do this by writing to the Monitoring Officer, by
either email monitoringofficer@oxford.gov.uk — or by post to Monitoring Officer, Oxford City
Council, Town Hall, St Aldate’s, Oxford, OX1 1BX. After the result of the internal review, if you
remain dissatisfied, you may ask the Information Commissioner to intervene on your behalf. You
may do this by writing to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe Lane, Wilmslow,

Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely,



Freedom of Information Officer
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